
 

 
EAA Chapter 1378 of Volunteer Aviators 

Upper Cumberland Regional Airport 
 

Minutes of: April 21, 2018 
The meeting was called to order by our president, Michael Carpenter. 

 There were 16 members in attendance. 
Treasurers Report – The treasurer has reported a balance of $3571. 
Facebook- For information or to post photos or comments visits our Facebook 
page. Go to www.facebook.com/EAA1378 and it should take you right to it. 
Secretary’s Report- The minutes of the meeting were distributed to the members 
by Jonathan Birmingham  and were approved as read 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 
NEW BUISNESS 
 
Hangar Sale- A vote was held to approve a hangar sale at the Upper Cumberland 
Regional Airport to have “garage sale” but in hangar #2 on May 19, from 9 to noon 
Guest Speaker Scheduled-Eric Birmingham scheduled a guest speaker for one of the 
meetings this year 
VMC Meeting- Michael Decker has volunteered to hold meetings that help our chapter 
with VMC proficiency training. For more info visit www.EAA.org/VMCClub. 
Steve Glover- Steve Glover shared brochures and stories about him being a Captain in 
the Civil Air Patrol. If you want any more information over the brochure you can visit 
https://www.gocivilairpatrol.com/ 
CAP Breakfast- the Civil Air Patrol will be holding breakfasts on every third Saturday at 
the Cleveland airport. 
Show and Tell- Steve Glover was our speaker and brought a few things like a 
quadcopter, wind speedometer, and a console controller for flight simulators. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 Motion made to adjourn: motion approved! 


